
  

 
 

 
 

 

 

19 April 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It has been lovely to welcome Year 7 students back after the Easter break and I hope you all enjoyed 
the time together. We are looking forward to all the activities our Summer term brings. 

Last weekend the Year 7 students, able to attend, enjoyed their first residential opportunity at the 
Whitemoor Lakes Activity Centre.  

Over three days of adventurous activities students took part in a number of activities including assault 
courses, team games, zip wire, sailing and kayaking. Each activity session was designed to build 
confidence, communication, teamwork, leadership, and certainly pushed students out of their 
comfort zone. In addition students developed their social skills, all whilst having lots of fun!  

Thankfully the weather was kind to us for the weekend even allowing many to brave a quick dip in the 
lake!  

The student’s behaviour throughout the weekend was outstanding particularly when faced with the 
range of activities and the emotional resilience need to manage the tiredness that ensued. Staff 
members at the centre commented on our student’s politeness and maturity throughout the trip 
which is always lovely to hear.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                         

  

                                                                                  

 

 

 

 

Safeline are hosting an internet safety workshop here at North Leamington School for parents/carers  
on Thursday 21 May from 5-6.30pm. The workshop will focus on the prevalence of online 
abuse/grooming and keeping safe online and will also explore different apps, privacy setting and 

  

 

 



 

where to seek support.  If you would like to attend please email jlignier@northleamington.co.uk to 
confirm.  
Kind regards, 

Sarah Barley-Morey 

AHT Y7 Lead 
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